\ January 6, 19404

Elias Bge Grifﬂn,
Upand Palls,
Hewfoundland.

Dear Miss Qriffing

Af'ter several absences from
tue eity, this is the first opportunity ¥ve had
go tarcugh the accumulation of mail on my desk,
among wiich I found your letter of September 29ta,
enclosing the negative of the picture tasen of
me at the time I made the @lipper trip to fngland
and stopped in Botwoods

' Under the circumstances, I hope
you will accept wy sincere apology for nejzlecting
to acknowledge receipt of the film sooner and at
tiue seme time my thanks and appreciation for your
courtesy in sending it along to mee I am hawving
some prints zade from the negative for my youngsters?
8crapbooks.

With all good wisies for the New
Yeary, I an

Sincerely,




